
Help a neighbor 
On March 8, 2013 a fire damaged 
Taylor’s Ice Cream building including 
several apartments.  
 
Karin Taylor and Tracey Drake’s 
apartment and most of their 
personal possessions were 
destroyed.   

 
To help Karin and Tracey 
recover from this fire the 
Valley Restaurant has 
graciously offered to host a 
guest bartender night.   
 
Karin and Tracey will be guest bartending on 
Friday April 26, 2013 from 8PM to 11PM. 
Portions of the proceeds from this event will be 
given to Karin and Tracey. Since Karin and 
Tracey have never tended bar this should be an 
interesting event. 

 
 

Please join us on Friday April 
26th to support your friends and 
neighbors. 


